
TE AROHA PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Cross Country  

 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
Our school cross country will take place on ​Tuesday 4th August.​ The first race will start at 12.45pm 
and the day should finish at approximately 2.30pm.  
We hope the weather plays ball with us on the day. If we have to  postpone the event it will take place 
on Thursday 6th August in the morning.  
 
Please note that: 

● Apart from when they are racing, students should remain seated in their house groups. 
● No student is to leave the venue 
● Pupils are not allowed home early with their parents until after the cross country has finished. 
● No child may go home with another family unless we have written permission from their 

parents. 
● We encourage students to bring a named water bottle from home. 
● Students will only be released to go home after completion of the last race and when the 

grounds are tidy.  
● This is a special request to parents not to gather at the finish line or where the children are 

sitting. There will be special seating for spectators opposite to where the children will be 
seated. 

 
Cross Country Outline 
 
Below is the order of the various races.  
 
12.45pm Start Time 
 
           12 + yr olds  

5 yr olds 
6 yr olds 
Non Competitive Event (2 laps of school)  

 7 yr olds 
8 yr olds 
9 yr olds 
10 yr olds 

 11 yr olds 
2.30pm approximate finish time 
 
We  hope that you are able to join us for this event. We look forward to a great day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Cara Boyd 
Cross Country Organiser 


